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Since Hurricane Beryl passed through the Entergy service territory, crews have been hard at 
work restoring power. This event caused a peak of 252,000 customer outages impacting 
Entergy’s high voltage lines in the area with the primary cause of outages being vegetation or 
trees on lines. This week crews have been able to restore 99% of customers in The Woodlands 
and will be moving into their clean-up phase.  
 
Quote from Stuart Barrett, VP of Customer Service for Entergy Texas, “It is a privilege to be your 
electricity provider and we want to thank you for your patience as we safely restore all 
customers.” 


